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TO:    Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Board of Managers 

 

FROM:  Randy Anhorn 

 

DATE: March 22, 2021 

 

RE: Barr Engineering Scope of Work for Lynmar Basin Stormwater Retrofit 

Concept Plan 

 

Background 

 

As you are aware, the District and the City of Edina are initiating the public participation 

process to obtain public feedback on current uses of Bristol & Mavelle Park to help in the 

development of concept plans for a stormwater BMP to be constructed in the park to address 

localized flooding and reduce nutrient loading to Lake Edina (listed as impaired by the 

MPCA due to excessive nutrients). 

 

Following initial meetings with City of Edina staff and residents around Bristol & Mavelle 

Park, a couple of preliminary concept plans will be developed (with estimated costs and 

benefits) and brought back for feedback and eventual refinement.   

 

The final conceptual design and cost-benefit analysis will be brought back to the City of 

Edina City Council and NMCWD Board of Managers for review. 

 

 

Request  

 

For discussion 

 


